
 

                                                     

 

 

Winter Concerts-December 15, 16 and 19 
Our Bessborough winter concerts are this week!  The grade 1-6 students along with 
the middle school choir and band will perform in a concert on December 15th 
beginning at 6:30 pm in the gym.  The same concert will be performed again on 
December 16th at 9:30 am.  As we have a capacity limit in the gym, families will be 
limited to two seats for the evening concert on the 15th and are encouraged to 
attend the concert on the 16th, if possible. 
 
For the evening of the 15th, please drop your child off to their teacher in their 
classroom at 6:10 pm.  Band and choir will go to the music room.  Staff and student 
greeters will help to direct families and students to classrooms.  Families who are 
staying for the evening concert will go to the gym after dropping off their child and 
will pick-up their child from their classroom at the end of the concert.  Families 
who are not staying for the evening concert are asked to pick-up their child at 
7:20 pm, again from their child’s classroom.   
 
On the day of the 16th, students will arrive at school at the regular time. Entrance 
into the school will be 9:15 am for families to be seated in time for the beginning of 
the concert at 9:30 am. 
 
The kindergartens will be having their concert on December 19th in the gym 
beginning at 2:45 pm.  Entrance into the school will be 2:30 pm. 
 
We are asking all families to consider wearing a mask to these concerts as 
recommended by public health. 
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Upcoming Events:   
● December 12-Grade 5/6 
Boys’ Volleyball at 
Bessborough 
 
● December 12-16-Spirit 
Week 
 
● December 13,15&16-
Bessborough Café at Lunch  
 
● December 15 & 16 Winter 
Concerts 
 
● December 19 Kindie Concert 
2:45 pm 
 
● December 20-Vaccine Clinic 
at Bessborough 
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Hot Lunch Sign-Up   
The Bessborough page is all set up and online for next term's orders (January 10-March 30) - here is the 

link to sign your child up for hot lunches 

BESSBOROUGH HOT LUNCH SIGN UP LINK WINTER TERM (Jan - March) 

 
 

 
 

HOLIDAY HAMPERS:  Dec 5 - Dec 15th (FDK - Grade 5) 
We are thrilled that Bessborough will be participating in this year’s HOLIDAY HAMPER 
program.  TDSB social workers have been busy connecting with TDSB families in need to create 
wish lists for the holiday season.  Classes in Kindergarten to Grade 5 are now linked with a 
family profile and are asked to work together to fill a “hamper” with items from their wish 
list.  Gift cards for clothing and groceries (e.g., Walmart, No Frills) are always appreciated, 
allowing for choice and independence.  Please note, donations do not all need to be monetary: 
a beautifully handmade card filled with joy, or a letter of hope can really brighten someone’s 
spirit.   
 
Please connect with your classroom teacher to learn more about your family’s needs. 
 
Donations will be collected in your child’s classroom from Dec. 5 - Dec 15.  Social workers will 
pick up our Holiday Hampers on Monday, Dec 19 and deliver them to their families. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and kindness.  This is a great opportunity for our 
students to learn more about the power of giving, helping our community and thinking of 
others.   
 

https://thelunchmom.com/product/bessborough-ps/


TPH School Immunization Program at Bessborough  

Toronto Public Health will be holding a clinic at Bessborough Drive Elementary and Middle 

School on Tuesday December 20th, 2022. This clinic will offer Hepatitis B, Human 

Papillomavirus (HPV), Meningococcal vaccines. The clinic is an on-site, school-based clinic 

offered during school hours.  

Vaccines are safe, effective and one of the most important ways to improve health worldwide 

and prevent the spread of infectious diseases. Vaccinating children and youth helps protect 

them against infectious diseases and some cancers and can prevent children and youth from 

passing on an infection to other vulnerable people in their family or school community.  

Under Ontario’s Immunization of School Pupil Act (ISPA), all students are required to be up to 

date with Meningococcal vaccines or have a valid exemption. Hepatitis B and HPV vaccines 

prevent cancers and are voluntary for school attendance.  

Parents/guardians of students who would like their child to be vaccinated with one or more 

school-based vaccines at the school's clinic on Tuesday December 20th, 2022, should do the 

following:  

1. Read the Hepatitis B, Human Papillomavirus (HPV), and Meningococcal vaccine fact sheets  

2. Complete, sign and return the School Immunizations consent form. Have your child return the 

signed consent form to their teacher by December 13th, 2022.  

3. Wear a mask while attending the clinic.  

For information about the School Immunization Program, please also review our School 

Immunization Program Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) and the School Immunization 

Program Facts and Checklist. You can also speak to your health care provider or call Toronto 

Public Health at 416-338-7600, Monday-Friday 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM. Interpretation services are 

available.  

Sincerely,  

Toronto Public Health 

 
Resources for Grade 8 to 9:  Preparing for High School 
Further Resources for Families for Grade 8 to 9 Information: 

▪ Attend the Secondary School Open Houses and Information Nights 

▪ Research Secondary Central Programs and Schools, Alternative Schools and Local 

Programs in the TDSB 

▪ Review the Beyond 8 - Grade 8 to 9 Transitions Resources 

▪ Students with special education needs for whom a change in setting or program is being 

considered for grade 9 should be discussed at the School Support Team (SST) meeting 

(this meeting will occur with the parent(s)/guardian(s) and the SST) 

▪ Parent/Teacher interviews 

▪ Complete Individual Pathways Plan task(s) 

 

 

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/90i01
https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/958b-School-ImmunizationVaccine-FactSheets.pdf
https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/953b-SIPConsentFormSeptember29EN.pdf
https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/health-wellness-care/health-programs-advice/immunization/get-immunized-children-youth/grade-7-vaccination-program/
https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/health-wellness-care/health-programs-advice/immunization/get-immunized-children-youth/grade-7-vaccination-program/
https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/96b8-SIPFAQSep-12-FINAL.pdf
https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/96b8-SIPFAQSep-12-FINAL.pdf
https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/8f7d-SIPFactsChecklistSep12-FINAL.pdf
https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/8f7d-SIPFactsChecklistSep12-FINAL.pdf
https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/8f7d-SIPFactsChecklistSep12-FINAL.pdf
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/High-School/Going-to-High-School/Open-Houses-and-Information-Nights
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/High-School/Going-to-High-School/Secondary-Central-Student-Interest-Programs
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Find-your/School/Alternative-Schools
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/High-School/Going-to-High-School/Legend
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/High-School/Going-to-High-School/Legend
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/High-School/Going-to-High-School
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Leadership-Learning-and-School-Improvement/Special-Education


 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
Trustee Chernos Lin’s Ward 11 Webpage 
All families can visit Trustee Chernos Lin’s Ward 11 webpage and sign up to receive her 
Newsletter.   
 
 
 
 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward11


 

Lost and Found 

 

Missing a water bottle or perhaps a favourite sweatshirt?  

 

Please look at the link to see if you recognize any of these items. All unclaimed items will be 

donated before the break so please contact the Front Office asap.  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19DZgu6gjw-dtNHbY5pBAzxoPtjiuegfu/view?usp=share_link 

 

     

 

 

 

Bessborough School Council is on Insta!  @bessboroughschoolcouncil 

 

  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19DZgu6gjw-dtNHbY5pBAzxoPtjiuegfu/view?usp=share_link

